
 

 
 
 
 
To: The Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism 
Jagatguru Mahasannidhanam 
His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Sri Nithyananda Paramashivam 
KAILASA Nation 
 
24th December 2020 
 
Your Divine Holiness, 

 
On the Occasion of Your 44th Anniversary 
 
On behalf of BTP Advisers it is my pleasure and privilege to congratulate the 44th Jayanthi Anniversary of The 
Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism, Jagatguru Mahasannidhanam, His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Sri Nithyananda 
Paramashivam, recognized as the 1008th living incarnation of Paramashiva as per Hinduism by His predecessors of 
enlightened masters and adepts. 
 
KAILASA, as a borderless nation, with de facto spiritual embassies operating in over 100 countries, and having 
presence across the globe as the largest spiritual knowledge source on Hinduism and having enriched and reached 
more than one billion individuals over the past 26 years. 
 
In the Year of 2021, we rejoice in the 44th Jayanthi Celebrations of The Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism, Jagatguru 
Mahasannidhanam, His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Nithyananda. 
 
I thank The Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism for His contribution to Hinduism and look forward to cultivating this 
strong and lasting relationship between BTP Advisers or many years to come.    
 
Yours respectfully, 
 

 
Mark Pursey 
CEO 
BTP Advisers 
London, United Kingdom 


